
Walk on Wednesdays (WOW) is back!  
WOW is a fantastic initiative aimed at encouraging children to walk, cycle or scoot to school 
every Wednesday.  If it is not feasible to walk the whole journey parents are invited to park 
away from the school and walk the last 5/10 minutes.  Ideally the aim is to walk every 
Wednesday.  The scheme will run for the entire school year and there is the chance for our 
pupils to win some great prizes.  Every Wednesday the teachers will record on a wall chart 
which children have walked to school.  At the end of each term Northumberland County 
Council will enter those who have walked the most into a prize draw.  Prizes include bikes, 
gift vouchers and wristbands.  Last year one of our pupils won the star prize of a bike…let’s 
see if we can be winners again!  
 


